
 
  Please include my email on the 
Official April 22 Council Agenda 
 
 
  Mayor and Council 
 
 
  I have grown up in Millar Addition 
since 1972. My husband and I raised our 
family in the same home for 41 years. I 
have always been proud of our 
neighbourhood until now. 
 
  The amount of sirens we hear on a 
regular basis is very concerning. Going to 
bed wondering who will be in our yard and 
checking out our vehicles at night makes for 
a  
 
  restless sleep. The fires that seem to 
continue getting close to our homes is very 
frightening.  The amount of garbage on 



lower Patricia is a real shame. Last summer 
 
  the smell was not so nice. The guns 
shots and explosions from propane tanks is 
no way to live. When will you be 
accountable for the mess.  We as 
residents deserve to 
 
  be safe and not afraid to even leave 
our houses.  
 
 
  Thank you for your attention regarding 
our concerns. 
 
  Tina and Carlyle Garlick 


